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The primary purpose of the call was to review the Orlando meeting report.  Karsten Riemer walked us through the report as presented by Marcia McLure on Feb. 4 and distributed in the email notification of the call.  On deliverables, it was noted that there was not agreement in Orlando on the use of UML class diagrams for deliverables, only on internal use for comparing metamodels.  The seven metamodels for comparison are TMWG, RosettaNet, OAG, HL7, Sun IT, EcoFramework and S.W.I.F.T.  Bob Haugen suggested considering the REA (Resources, Events and Agents) model as a “minimal’ model, well-suited as a superset that can encompass the others.  Bob agreed to provide UML diagrams for supply chain as an example of REA.  An REA Ontology is under development at Michigan State, and is available in its current form on request to mccarth4@msu.edu.  Bob has resent the email discussion of REA to the BP list.

It was noted that an earlier decision was made to use the TMWG model as a baseline.  This is still the plan, unless detailed metamodel comparison takes us down another path.  The OMG/edoc was also mentioned as another model for consideration.

The term “specification” was used in the vision statement to avoid any misunderstanding of deliverable being an implementation.  In discussion of the business process use of the repository, it was noted that the repository metamodel would be an instance of the BP metamodel.  The team set a goal in Orlando to provide a “straw” BP metamodel by 1 May.

Jim Clark offered to lead an effort to pull together the eight plus models into a common representation format, e.g., UML class diagram.  Some of these already have an explicit metamodel; others need a metamodel so they can be compared.  Jim also offered to integrate the metamodels to create a “straw” ebXML metamodel superset that would then be worked on by team members in a 3 or 4 day work session.  The thought was that a dedicated resource is needed to get the work “off the ground,” so that the 1 May date goal could be realized.  Since the call was cut off at the time limit, more discussion is needed by the team on this proposal.  Please offer your thoughts on the list so we can reach a decision on the next call.

There was some concern as to who was on the BP list server.  Paul Levine sent out a test message and so far has received responses from 30 team members.  “Join Us” on the ebXML web site provides a convenient mechanism to join the list.  Also, at the bottom of each project team’s page is a link to the archives for the list.

The next audio conference call is scheduled for Monday, 28 Feb. at 12:00 p.m. US Eastern Time.  Access the call by dialing +1 (732) 336-6000 followed by a PIN of 8327#.  The call will be held at that same time every other week, accessed in the same manner, unless there is a major conflict.  Call duration will now be up to 1.5 hours.

